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April 2022 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project 
Project update 
Dear Stakeholder, 

The Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation works are set to recommence in late April 2022. Initial minor 
works will include site investigations along Bath Street and Hartley Street. There is expected to be 
road and walkway closures up to one day respectively. 

Larger works under the CBD Revitalisation initiative will continue and include closing Bath Street 
(Yeperenye side) for up to 6 weeks commencing late April 2022. Access to businesses along Bath 
Street will remain in place with minor disruptions, which will be managed in line with the Traffic 
Management Plan.  

Due to the significant number of Department work packages currently underway in the Southern 
Region, essential traffic management support is spread across many projects. The contractor has 
been working with suppliers to ensure these works have been able to recommence. 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics appreciates your patience while these 
works are undertaken and will provide regular project updates to stakeholders as the project 
progresses. 

Contact 
For more information contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 
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